Full-time Midwifery position in Langley BC

Grove Midwifery Care is seeking a midwife for a one-year contract beginning June 1, 2018, with possibility of
renewal. New Graduates are welcome! This is a full-time position with an average caseload of 4 EDDs per
month. Call is shared in a team of four with 8 weeks off per year. Hospital privileges would be available for the
term of the contract at Langley Memorial Hospital.

Our clinic is located in Langley and has fabulous support staff. We use OSCAR EMR for all client records and
booking. We serve the Langley, Aldergrove, and Cloverdale areas. We have well-established relationships
with consultants, including 5 OBs who are very supportive of midwifery care. There are approximately 1400
births per year at Langley Memorial, with our hospital providing level 1b services. Our practice routinely
mentors UBC Midwifery students.

Langley is a growing community with many young families.
If you feel you might fit well with our team, please forward a letter of interest and CV to:

Grove Midwifery Care
info@grovemidwiferycare.com



